
[bookmark: _GoBack]This Fall, [ORGANIZATION NAME] joins Call2Recycle®, our battery collection and recycling partner, to remind our [INSERT PROPER TERM i.e. customers/citizens/friends and family, etc.] to do the right thing by keeping their near and dear ones safe, while making a positive impact on the environment. As you prepare to turn back your clocks, at the end of Daylight Saving Time on November 6, don’t forget to change the batteries in your smoke and carbon monoxide detectors. And when you are done, recycle the old batteries at [INSERT LOCATION OR the nearest drop-off location]. 
By taking these simple steps, you can join [ORGANIZATION NAME] in our efforts to keep batteries out of local landfills. Since becoming a Call2Recycle® collection partner in [INSERT YEAR], we have been an integral part in helping to make battery recycling convenient for consumers, and have collected more than [INSERT WEIGHT] of batteries.
Once collected, these batteries are safely and responsibly recycled through the Call2Recycle program to ensure none of the materials ends up in the waste stream. Interested in learning more? You can take a peek into a recycled battery’s journey here. 
[INCLUDE ADDITIONAL DETAILS ABOUT COMPANY’S OVERALL SUSTAINABILITY PROGRAMS HERE.]

